



Basket County Health Department

689 Snowshoe Way

Pittonville, MI  49771

July 10, 2006

Judd Hophorn








247 Twelve Tree Lane

Pittonville, MI 49771

RE: Notice of re-occupancy approval at 247 Twelve Tree Lane, Pittonville, Michigan

Dear Mr. Hophorn:

The letter is to notify you that the Notice of Imminent Danger Order at 247 Twelve Tree Lane, Pittonville, Michigan that was issued by the Basket County Health Department on June 27, 2006 has been removed.  

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency has provided this office with information showing that the recent cleanup efforts to remove the mercury from your home have been successful.  The mercury is no longer a health hazard to you or other people who may live there or visit.  Please be advised that you may move back into your house.  

The U.S. EPA has informed you that you should continue to air out your house for about a month or as weather permits.  

Your cooperation and patience during the clean-up is much appreciated. 

Sincerely,

Dr. Rheba Tantagel, PhD, DABT

Health Officer/Director

Cc:

Milton Pastile, BCHD

Brendan Boyle, MDCH

Richard Wiley, U.S. EPA

